SUPPLEMENTAL REPORTS & COMMUNICATIONS I
Office of the City Clerk

City Council of the City of Napa
Special Meeting

July 23, 2019
FOR THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NAPA:

AFTERNOON SESSION:

4. ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS:

4.A. Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project.
o Email dated July 23, 2019 Michelle Dahme.



City Council Special Meeting
7/123/19

Supplemental Il - 4.A.

From: Michelle Dahme

From: Michelle Dahme

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 4:03 PM

To: Techel, Jill <jtechel@cityofnapa.org>; Sedgley, Scott <SSedgley@cityofnapa.org>; Gentry, Doris
<dgentry@cityofnapa.org>; Alessio, Liz <lalessio@cityofnapa.org>; Luros, Mary
<mluros@cityofnapa.org>

Cc: Carranza, Tiffany <tcarranza@cityofnapa.org>

Subject: RE: 7-23-19 Agenda - Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project -

Warning:
The sender of this message could not be fully validated. The message may not be from the
sender/domain displayed.

[EXTERNAL]
Dear Council —

| followed a portion of the meeting and am fully in support of Option 3 and rejecting all bids and working
with NVTA.

Thank you
Michelle

From: Michelle Dahme

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:55 PM

To: 'jtechel@cityofnapa.org' <jtechel@cityofnapa.org>; 'ssedgley@cityofnapa.org'
<ssedgley@cityofnapa.org>; 'dgentry@cityofnapa.org' <dgentry@cityofnapa.org>;
'lalessio@cityofnapa.org' <lalessio@cityofnapa.org>; 'mluros@cityofnapa.org' <mluros@cityofnapa.org>
Cc: 'Carranza, Tiffany' <tcarranza@cityofnapa.org>

Subject: RE: 7-23-19 Agenda - Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project -

Pardon me, the subject line should be 7-23

Thank you
Michelle

From: Michelle Dahme

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:53 PM

To: 'jtechel@cityofnapa.org' <jtechel@cityofnapa.org>; 'ssedgley@cityofnapa.org'
<ssedgley@cityofnapa.org>; 'dgentry@cityofnapa.org' <dgentry@cityofnapa.org>;
'lalessio@cityofnapa.org' <lalessio@cityofnapa.org>; 'mluros@cityofnapa.org' <mluros@cityofnapa.org>
Cc: 'Carranza, Tiffany' <tcarranza@cityofnapa.org>

Subject: 7-22-19 Agenda - Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project -

Importance: High

Dear Mayor and Council

On November 7, 2017 my husband and | spoke regarding the Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement
Project and submitted the attached letter for Council consideration.



We continue to support the Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project that was approved 4-1 on
November 7° 2017 and ask that the current Council continue the same support for the much needed
improvements of the Imola Avenue Corridor.

Council Members Alessio and Luros were not on the City Council at that time, and | would respectfully
request that each of you take a look at the meeting video from November 7, 2017 Council Meeting to
hear the public comment. For ease of reference, the timestamp for Public Comment on the item is
49:37.

November 7, 2017 — Imola Avenue Gateway Enhancement Project Public Comment
http://napacity.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view id=2&clip id=1897&meta id=145775

For those members of the Council serving on NVTA, | encourage you to keep the attached letter as
reference as NVTA moves forward with a separate project for the North and South portion of the Imola
Avenue Corridor.

Thank you for considering my email.

Respectfully Submitted

Michelle Dahme
Hemlock Resident



